
From: Port of Siuslaw Manager
To: Wendy Farley-Campbell
Subject: RE: Port of Siuslaw Hearing materials
Date: Monday, April 03, 2017 3:41:38 PM

Wendy:
 
The Port waives its right to a decision on our land use application within 120 days.
 
Thank you.
 

Steven Leskin
 
Steven Leskin
General Manager
Port of Siuslaw
 
100 Harbor Street
Florence, OR  97439
(541) 997 3426
www.portofsiuslaw.com
 
Member, South Coast Ports Coalition
 
Public Records Law Disclosure:  This is a public document. It may be obtained through a
third party public records request. This email is also subject to the State Retention
Schedule.
 

From: Wendy Farley-Campbell [mailto:wendy.farleycampbell@ci.florence.or.us] 
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 3:27 PM
To: Port of Siuslaw Manager <manager@portofsiuslaw.com>
Subject: RE: Port of Siuslaw Hearing materials
 
Thank you Steven.   The City is required to provide a decision and time for an appeal within 120 days

of  receiving a complete application.  This date is May 17th.   Can you please send confirmation that
the Port is waiving its right to a decision within 120 days?  Thank you.
 
r/Wendy
 

From: Port of Siuslaw Manager [mailto:manager@portofsiuslaw.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 11:20 AM
To: Wendy Farley-Campbell
Subject: RE: Port of Siuslaw Hearing materials
 
Wendy:
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